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THE YEAR IN REVIEW

Due to the excellent records kept  by my predecessor, my job over the last 12 months has been straightforward. The significant cost of the Director’s Liability Insurance has been offset by the special levy imposed last year, which has kept the financial position of the association in a sound state with $11,871.80 in the CBA account.

The audited financial statements for  the 2003-4 financial year are attached. 

SUBSCRIPTIONS
The association’s only source of income is from subscriptions, and it is therefore essential that members forward these amounts when due. Timely responses to subscription notices reduces the work required to keep track of these payments, and ensures smooth running of the finances. There are several members who are still not financial for this year. It is hoped that the special levy will not need to be repeated this year.
FINANCIAL POSITION

Most of the associations ougoings are on ASIC requirements, auditors reports, insurance, and the AGM, totalling about $3000 per year. This would usually  be covered by membership fees. There may be a case for a fixed deposit account to be created for some of the funds.
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